
From: Cecile Jonsen
To: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: Green point-Blackpoint plan
Date: Monday, February 22, 2016 10:22:32 AM

We, Bob and Cece Jonsen wish to rescind our names from the letter we signed too change the advised
plan presented at local meetings.  I think the advisory committee acted in too rash a way, as I did.  We
will attend the meeting at civic center to become more informed on neighborhood plan.  Thank you. 
Cece Jonsen. 5 Sutton Ln.
Sent from my iPad
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